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What's on your bucket list? 
  

NEW Hot Air Ballooning Package  

Our new  Hot Air Ballooning Package offers you a once in a lifetime exper ience 

which many people have on their bucket list. Float up over the Gold Coast 

Hinter land to see the sun come up and enjoy great view s. After you safely reach 

the ground again your Ballooning Exper ience is follow ed by a Champagne 

Breakfast at O’Reilly’s Vineyard before you head back to Mt Tamborine. 

  

This package is a popular Christmas,  Birthday and Anniversary present for yourself, your partner, family and friends and w e 

have Gift Vouchers available all year round. 

  

NEW Gourmet and Deluxe Picnic Hampers 

Also included in this new  package is a Gourmet Picnic Hamper from DeliVino for you to enjoy after the Hot Air Balloon Ride. 

Both the Gourmet and the Deluxe Picnic Hamper are now  available on request and you can add them to your booking or any 

package. 

  

Scarecrow Festival 2011 – we won ‘Best in Festival’! 
The Scarecrow  Festival w as a huge success w ith many visitors to the mountain 

and most locals and local businesses involved. 

We even managed to get a crew  from Better Homes & Gardens to come up and 

join the fun. You w ill see a tw o page spread in the November issue of the Better 

Homes & Gardens Magazine and you can w atch Jason build a Scarecrow  on 

Friday 11th  November 2011 on their television program w hich covers the Festival. 

Jason also did an interview  w ith David about our scarecrow  and w e are very proud to report that our ‘Chief Wizard’ took out 

the pr ize for ‘Best in Festival’! Have a look on some photos of our Wizard and other Scarecrow s on our Facebook Album.  

  

Tour de Tamborine – Sunday 20th November 2011 

The next date to mark in your calendar is Sunday 20th November 2011. Take part in  the ‘Tour de Tamborine’ w hich alw ays 

attracts many guests to support this premier sporting event. You can cycle, w alk or run and you f ind more information and 

the online registration form on the ‘Tour de Tamborine’ website. 

  

We are looking forw ard to seeing you on Tambor ine Mountain. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Daniela and David 
 
Witches Falls Cottages 
+61 7 5545 4411 
 
www.witchesfallscottages.com.au 
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